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             Brett Woods 
 
The most rewarding experience I have as 
director of the SCC Foundation comes 
each fall when I get to introduce donors to 
students who receive scholarships during 
our annual luncheon. Every single 
scholarship recipient has earned this 
honor, and the funding we’re able to 
provide is a true blessing in each student’s 
life and in turn blesses the donor as well. 
 
My hope in the months and years ahead is 
that we can provide a “hand up” to even 
more students in the future. If you’d like 
to help, please contact me at 
828.339.4241 or 
b_woods@southwesterncc.edu. 
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